Dear [Maryland County and Municipal Elected Leaders],

Thank you for your leadership during the COVID-19 pandemic that has hit our [county/town] with such severity. During these trying times, the nonprofit sector has been a vital lifeline for communities in need. The American Rescue Plan is bringing $6 billion into Maryland, with half of that going to county and local governments. We are reaching out to you to encourage your support of local nonprofits.

Nonprofits are on the front lines of providing COVID-19 relief, reaching deeply into their communities with food distribution, rental assistance programs, support for seniors and people with disabilities and more. At the same time, nonprofits are businesses that have lost significant revenue due to COVID and have the same pressures of other businesses of meeting payroll, managing facilities, and putting safety measures in place. Nonprofits are significant employers and economic drivers, representing more than 12% of Maryland’s private workforce and $59,000,000 in combined revenues and providing communities with lifesaving and life-enhancing services. By allocating a substantial portion of your ARPA funding to nonprofit grants, your [county or municipal] government will maximize its impact and stimulate your local economy in a time of exceptional need.

[Add specifics about your organization and its experience during the pandemic and going forward.]

Thank you again for your continued support. We look forward to our continued partnership on our shared policy priorities and building a stronger, more equitable [name of county/municipality] for all.

Sincerely,

